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June 2, 2025 
5th CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF WICKLOW ST 
 
RE: 2024 LOCAL STREETS RENEWAL PROGRAM - WICKLOW ST – POINT RD TO 
WATERFORD AVE 

 
 
Based on overwhelming feedback from the community, we have revised plans for the sidewalk 
renewal on Wicklow Street.  
 
We first told you we would not include a sidewalk between North Drive and Somerset Avenue. That 
is no longer the case.  
 
We will now renew the sidewalk for the entire length of the project area.  
 
This is because:  

 Removing one block of sidewalk would decrease connectivity. 
 It is also an accessibility concern. 
 Wicklow directly connects to Ecole Viscount Alexander. 
 Sidewalks are part of universal accessibility. 
 Most streets in this neighbourhood have sidewalks – many on both sides. 
 Not having a sidewalk is contrary to this and community expectations.  
 Sidewalks are directed by the East Fort Garry Neighbourhood Plan done in 2018. 

 
If you have any further questions or concerns, you can reach me at ahoy@kgsgroup.com or by 
phone at (204) 896-1209 ext. 821. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alexandra Hoy, P.Eng.  
KGS Group 
 
 
 
 
cc Sherri Rollins, Councillor – Fort Rouge – East Fort Garry Ward 

J. Shumka -- City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 M. Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 
 311@winnipeg.ca 
 


